
Dear Members of the Joint Subcommittee On Capital Construction:

I am writing this letter in support of the Lane County Multi-Use Facility, 
which would provide a new stadium for the Eugene Emeralds. The 
Emeralds have been a beloved fixture of sports life in Eugene for 70 years, 
but unfortunately their current home at PK Park on the University of Oregon 
campus does not meet the new MLB facility requirements. The Ems 
provide affordable, family-friendly, community-building entertainment - not 
to mention great baseball - for the people of Eugene and Lane County. It 
would be a real shame to lose the team! 

Summer in Eugene will never be the same without the Emeralds, so I 
respectfully ask for your support of this new facility for Lane County. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Nancy Cooper
Eugene resident and Ems fan


